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Dear Guest

‘Thank You Manchester'  - A Celebration of Volunteering in Manchester!

Saturday 29 October 2011

1 - 3pm
On behalf of the Council, I would like to invite you to a celebration event on Saturday 29 October 2011 for a special Thank You to everyone who took part in supporting our city after the disturbances in August, and to those whose ongoing volunteering efforts have made a positive impact to our wonderful city.

We will be joined by a variety of volunteering groups and organisations who will be showcasing volunteering opportunities, and you will also have the chance to meet other volunteers and find out more about the work that they do.

[image: image1.emf]The celebration event will start at 1 pm in the Great Hall at Manchester Town Hall. Afternoon tea and cake will be provided.

Thank you for your hard work and dedication to Manchester, and I hope that you can join us for the celebration.
Yours sincerely

Councillor Harry Lyons JP

Lord Mayor
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